
Dear Neighbor of Lyons Township High School, 

As you probably know, Lyons Township High School will soon be celebrating its annual 
Homecoming traditions, including our annual Homecoming Parade, to be held on Saturday, 
October 14. We are very excited about this year’s parade, and we want to share a couple of items, in 
hopes of making this year’s event enjoyable and safe for everyone. 

First and foremost, thank you for your patience regarding the Homecoming Parade. We know 
that it can be loud and somewhat of an inconvenience, so we thank you for being so supportive. 

Second, we ask that you try to park your cars in your driveway or around the corner, if 
possible. The police department will post “No Parking” signs where appropriate, so please help us 
to keep the streets as clear as possible. 

Last, please join us in the fun! You have a front row seat to a great parade featuring the 2023 
Homecoming Court, performance groups, clubs, athletic teams, bands, fire engines, floats, our 
mascots, special guests, and lots of candy!  Please bring the kids out or have friends over to enjoy 
the Parade. It is definitely worth your while! 

The Parade will kick-off from North Campus at approximately 10:00 a.m., so listen for sirens 
right around that time and get a good seat. 

Thank you again for your cooperation with the annual Homecoming Parade. We have put 
quite a bit of work into making it happen, and we do hope you will come out and enjoy it while 
showing your support for LT. Go Lions! 

Sincerely, 

The Lyons Township High School Student Council 



Lyons Township High School 
Homecoming Parade 
Saturday, October 14, 2023 

Line-up for the parade will begin at 8:30 a.m. in the parking lot of Lyons 
Township High School’s North Campus, 100 S. Brainard Ave. 

The parade will begin at 10:00 a.m. 

The parade will head south on Blackstone Avenue, turning west on 
Goodman Avenue, continuing along 46th Street to Howard Avenue, 
where it will turn south. At 47th Street, the parade will march through the 
Garden Market and finish at the LT South Campus Circle Drive in front 
of the school. The entire parade should be over by 11:30 a.m. 

 
If you have any questions, please call Peter Geddeis (Director of Student 
Activities) at (708) 579-7444 (office) or (708) 203-2274. 


